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Dear Friends,

The Palisades Elementary Foundation is a non-profit corporation whose goal is to improve
the quality of the children’s education at Palisades Elementary School through donations
and fundraising activities. We are happy to announce the Palisades Elementary Foundation
is hosting it’s first ever inaugural golf tournament at the recently renovated Shorecliffs Golf
Club on March 19th, 2024.

With its formation in 2018, the Foundation purchased 32 Chromebooks and two
charging stations! In early 2020 we organized a donation drive (and the community
came out in force) to help stock the new Innovation Lab with tools, supplies and
furniture, and purchased a new Knex set. The Foundation also scored the school’s first
ever soccer goals, a purchase that was initiated by some industrious students donating
their lemonade stand money! Since then we have provided our teachers with document
cameras, furnished the Art Studio, and added hundreds of new books and shelving to
our Library. Additionally, the Foundation has funded numerous teacher grant requests,
ranging from supplemental curriculum and sensory tools, to STEAM equipment and
software, all of which elevates and expands our students' interest and engagement in
state of the art learning opportunities.

The best way to raise proceeds for this great event is by sending 100% of said proceeds
directly to the Palisades Elementary Foundation. We are asking you to please help us by
donating any item from your business that you feel can benefit our cause. There are no
items too big or small, any donation or sponsorship would be greatly appreciated. With
any donation you will receive recognition during our dinner and awards ceremony
following the event.

We are confident that our tournament will be sold out with 96 golfers and we already
have big plans for next year. This will be a fun filled day with lots of great prizes, plenty of
food and beverage on the course as well as a very entertaining awards ceremony and
raffle.


https://palisades.capousd.org/index.html
https://www.shorecliffsgolfclub.com/
https://www.shorecliffsgolfclub.com/

We are a 501(c)3 charity group and our IRS Tax ID/EIN # is 82-4663600. If you would
like more information on this event or have any questions, please feel free to contact me
directly at Jefff@brandid.com, (949)899-3208.

The Palisades Elementary Foundation greatly appreciates your support!
Sincerely,

Jeff Foust
Palisades Elementary Foundation
26462 Via Sacramento, Capistrano Beach, CA 92624
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